
OML/CLK/PHX  

07/12/2016 3:04:59 PM 

  

 
251 W. Washington Street, 9th floor, Phoenix, AZ  85003-2295 

 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

THE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
OF THE CITY OF PHOENIX, ARIZONA 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
THE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF PHOENIX, ARIZONA, 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS meeting scheduled for July 13, 
2016 at 9:00 a.m. has been cancelled. 
 
For further information, please call Lydia Lee, Community Relations Administrator, at 
Voice/602-534-9655 or TTY/602-534-5500. 
 
July 12, 2016 

 


